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I will be a presenter representing the USA Swimming Times & Recognition Committee 
at the 2014 Zone Workshop, April 11-13, 2014 in Baltimore.  The workshop is for LSC 
Times Officers, Registrars, Safe Sport Chairs and office staff. 
 
Safety Committee 
 
Nothing to report this month. 
 
Equipment 
 
Nothing to report this month. 
 
Technical Committee 
 
Online Meet Entry (OME) for SC Senior Championships and SC Junior Championships 
worked very well.  There were very few unproven times. 
 
Times Recon of entries for the Junior Olympic meet produced very few unproven 
times.  PVS coaches have gotten better about using valid entry times. 
 
Officials Committee 
 
Requests for approval of Officials Travel Reimbursement requests for the March 
Sectional and Zone meets will be presented to the Board. 
 
Potomac Valley will send two officials, John Kost and Scott Witkin to the USA 
Swimming Officials Workshop, May 16-18 in Pittsburgh. 
 
 
 
       Tim Husson 
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